
 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellin, May 7, 2019 

 

 
EPM confirms, as it has been disclosed by some media, that Integral S.A. and the 
Ituango Generation Consortium, responsible for the designs of the Hidroituango 
project, presented to EPM the study carried out by them on the root cause of the 
contingency that was presented in the project on April 28, 2018. 
  
The aforementioned document is currently under study, which is why the company 
has not yet made a statement on the matter. 
 

 
 
 
 


